08/07/2017

Amy Irani: Environmental Health Director
Nevada County

950 Maidu Ave,

Nevada City, CA 95959

Re: Sewage Disposal Technical Advisory Group (SDTAG)

Dear Ms. Irani:

As you may already know, earlier this year, | closed my business in Truckee,
after 32 years of providing Civil Engineering consulting. And now | am in the
process of relocating to northern Nevada. | will no longer be a resident of Nevada
County, and unfortunately, | will be ineligible to continue to represent the 5™
District on the SDTAG.

| have served on the SDTAG since it's inception in 1998, and during these 19
years | believe that this group has been beneficial to the Department as well as
the community at large. | thank you for you support.

| am sad to relinquish my position, however please feel free to contact me at any
time if | can be of assistance to you or the department.

Sincerely,

W

Robert H. Coombs P.E.

cc. Richard Anderson



